## Year 1

## Autumn 2 Newsletter

All of the adults in Year 1 look forward to continuing our learning journey with you and your child. If you need to get in touch with the teacher, we are available on Seesaw. You can also contact the school office to organise an appointment or to speak to us directly.

All of your user names and passwords will be sent out and will be attached to reading records. Please contact Mrs Webster and Miss Kay on Seesaw if you need any copies of these details.

Your homework will be set weekly on Seesaw and Phonics homework will be handed out on a Friday.





## How you can help your child at home:

- Read at least three times a week at home, more if you can.
- Remember to sign the reading diary so we know if a book needs to be changed.
- Play the games on Spelling Shed to practise spelling tricky words.
- Ask them about what we have been learning in topic lessons such as Science, Music and RE.
- Help them to remember their Key Instant Recall Facts at home (KIRF's).
- Make sure they are organised each day.

## Important notices:

- Your child needs to read and bring their reading book to school each day and they earn dojos for their effort and participation. If the book is lost, its £3 for a replacement, but please look after these new resources.
- Wear your 'Always badge' every day with pride to remind yourself of the Boundary Promises.
- Bring your Boundary Learning Together homework to School each week or at the end of the half term.
- Our PE days will be Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays. These can sometimes change so please make sure you PE kit is in school everyday.
- Remember your PE kit white t-shirt, black shorts, black jogging bottoms and pumps.
- Please can your child bring a pair of named wellies into school so they can access the outdoor area in all weathers.
- We will have Forest School sessions on Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> November, Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> November and Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> November.